
 

 

Notes from the Kitchen 
By Ginger Mitchell 

 
Hooray for October! The weather is improving, snowbirds are migrating  and the 
Pickleball courts are calling. Our courts received top notch professional refinishing with 
colors based on the courts used for the US Open Pickleball Championships. Those of 
us living here year round enjoyed watching each stage of the process and can attest 
that the results are excellent. Thank you so much ELS. 
 
 Several of our  members got together over the summer to play and visit. Jeff and Judy 
Clark drove from their home in PA to meet up with Jeff and Janet Dudding in 
Peterborough Canada. Jay and Patty Schofield flew into Green Bay, 
Wisconsin to visit and play with Sandy and Jesse Wielan. Danielle and Kathy went to 
their lake house in upstate New York and were able to take part in weekly pickleball 
workshops.I’ve already seen for myself how much their dinking game improved! 
 
We are excited to see members already returning. Each month will bring more and 
more new and familiar faces to our communities. This is a good time for us to build our 
skills, stamina and friendships so we will be ready for the 2025 season.  

 

 


